
 

 
  

 

 

 

Capital Change Notice Relating to DRP 

3 April 2023 

Mercury NZ Limited provides the attached Capital Change Notice under NZX Listing Rule 3.13.1. This Notice 

relates to the re-issue of 784,918 ordinary shares from treasury stock under Mercury’s Dividend Reinvestment Plan 

(DRP), announced on 21 February 2023, in respect of the FY2023 interim dividend. 

  

ENDS 

Howard Thomas  
General Counsel and Company Secretary 
Mercury NZ Limited  
 
For investor relations queries, please contact: 
William Meek 
Chief Financial Officer 
0275 173 470 
investor@mercury.co.nz 

For media queries, please contact: 
Shannon Goldstone 
Head of Communications 
027 210 5337 
media@mercury.co.nz 

 

ABOUT MERCURY NZ LIMITED  

We generate electricity from 100% renewable sources – hydro, geothermal and wind. We also sell utility services to our 

customers through our retail brands – Mercury, Trustpower and GLOBUG. 

We’re listed on the New Zealand Stock Exchange and the Australian Stock Exchange with foreign exempt listed status. We’re 

listed on both exchanges with the ticker symbol ‘MCY’. The New Zealand Government (the Crown) holds a legislated 51% 

shareholding in the Company. 

Visit us at: www.mercury.co.nz 
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